
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
BRI/SRU          
 
26 June 2023 
 

Industrial Action by Teachers 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to let you know that I have been informed that members of the National Education Union 
(NEU), will be taking strike action, scheduled to take place on Wednesday 5 July and Friday 7 July. 
 
School arrangements for Wednesday 5 July will be as follows: 
 
Years 7, 8, and 9 will access remote learning at home. 
 
Year 10 will access their normal Work Experience placements.  For students who do not have a 
placement on that day and are due to attend school, they will access remote learning at home.  
 
Pupils entitled to free school meals are invited to collect a meal between 11.30am and 12.30pm from 
the school canteen. Please reply via text – YES MEAL if you would like to request a free school meal 
for your child on Wednesday 5 July. 
 
The second strike day - Friday 7 July is an INSET day so school will be closed to students.   
 
I apologise for this disruption to our normal ways of working and learning and thank you for your 
ongoing support at this challenging time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Ben Riggott  
Headteacher 


